Town of Stow
Planning Board Minutes 2-5-2019
Opening: The Planning Board meeting was called to order at 6:00pm in Stow, Maine by Steve Dupris.
Present
Planning Board Members: Steve Dupris, Tony Higgins, Cliff Brown, Cindy Butters, Carrie Garland
Residents/Guests: 
Approval of Minutes: Minutes unanimously approved from previous meeting.
Old Business: Imposing an annual conditional use permit fee has been shelved for the time being. The current fees will remain in effect.
Mass gathering and noise ordinances have been put together and need to be turned into Selectmen by Monday in order to make it on the warrant for town meeting. 
Public/retail water ban has been shelved for town meeting. Planning board will hold an informational meeting later.
State of Maine Forestry Department sent another letter in regard to shoreland zoning.  Both Steve and Cliff have spoken to them several times. Steve will call again Wednesday morning and let them know this is and has been done. 
New Business: The planning board is short one alternate. Need someone voted in at town meeting. Possibly Mike Mendonca? 

Steve will be unable to attend the March meeting. Cliff will chair. 


[bookmark: _GoBack]Adjournment: Meeting was adjourned at 6:51 by Steve Dupris. Next meeting will be March 5, 2019 at 6:00pm.


Minutes submitted by Carrie Garland.

